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Important School Drop-0ff Information

An increasing number of parents are dropping off children in areas other than the designated drop-off

zone and allowing them to cross traffic. This practice is highly dangerous for children and NO T
permitted.

FOR THE SAFETY OF THE CHILDREN PLEASE USE THE DESIGNATED DROP OFF ZONE LOCATED
ALONG THESIDEWALK BY THE KINDERGARDEN PLAYGROUND. LET YOUR CHILD OUT OF THE

VEHICLE ANYWHERE ALONG THISSIDEWALK. ITISNOT NECESSARY TO WAIT UNTIL YOU
REACH THE FRONT OF THE LINE.

PLEASE SEE THE MAPBELOW FOR DIRECTIONAL DETAILS:

Additional Drop-Off Information:
*Do Not Use Bus Lane Before 9:30 a.m.
*Drop Off NOT Permitted in Upper Parking Lot




